



Nov 1st, 2023

Dear Fellow Businesses,

We hope this letter finds you well and in the festive spirit! As the holiday season approaches, we are excited to extend an invitation to your team to join us for a memorable Christmas party. The past year has been filled with challenges and triumphs, and we believe that coming together to celebrate is the perfect way to spread joy and camaraderie.

We have planned a wonderful evening with entertainment, delectable food and dancing. It will be a fantastic opportunity to unwind, connect with colleagues from various businesses, and create lasting memories. We encourage businesses to bring their staff and use this event as a staff christmas party.

Your presence would make this event even more special, and we sincerely hope you and your team can join us for this festive celebration. Let's come together to toast to the year's successes and look forward to a new year filled with even more opportunities.

Wishing you and your team a joyful holiday season filled with love, laughter, and cherished moments. We look forward to celebrating with you!

Warm regards,

Grant Johnson

Onoway & District Chamber of Commerce



RSVP: 780-907.4019

by Nov25th

LIMITED SEATING ONLY 100 TICKETS AVAILABLE